
 

 
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF UNITED SPINAL ASSOCIATION 

HEREBY ANNOUNCES TO ALL WHOM THIS DOCUMENT IS PRESENTED, THAT 

Metrohealth Rehabilitation Institute 

HAS BEEN ADMITTED AS A Hospital Member  

ON THE 27th Day OF September 2020 FOR 1 YEAR 

WITH ALL OF THE RIGHTS AND PRIVILEGES THERETO PERTAINING. 
           


